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Best wishes on Match Day

A new chapter begins on March 15! Residency applicants from Michigan’s seven medical
schools and across the country will find out where they will be training for the next three years.
MAFP is excited to learn who will be joining the state’s 39 family medicine residency programs
in July! Best wishes to the applicants and programs! #Match2024#FMMatch




